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FILING OF STAFF RECONCILIATION AND STAFF NOTICE OF  
NO STAFF TRUE-UP ISSUES WITH AMEREN MISSOURI   

 
 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”), by and 

through Staff Counsel’s Office, and files the most current Staff Reconciliation and Notice that 

there are no Staff true-up issues with Union Electric Company, d/b/a Ameren Missouri.  In 

support thereof, the Staff states as follows: 

1. In the Commission’s November 10, 2010, Order Adopting Procedural Schedule 

And Establishing Test Year, the Commission set May 16, 2011 as the day for the filing of true-

up direct testimony, if necessary.  In that there are no Staff true-up issues, the Staff is only filing 

this date its most current Reconciliation prepared by Staff Auditor Stephen M. Rackers.  

Moreover, since the Staff is not aware of any true-up issues at all, there does not appear to be any 

need for the true-up hearing dates of May 23-24, 2011.  The Staff notes that Mr. Rackers will be 

present at the on the record presentation regarding the Stipulations And Agreements that the 

Commission has scheduled to commence on Friday, May 20, 2011 at 10:00 a.m. should there be 

any Commissioner questions regarding the most current Staff Reconciliation. 

Wherefore, the Staff hereby files the most current Staff Reconciliation and Notice that 

there are no Staff true-up issues with Ameren Missouri. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Steven Dottheim                          
Steven Dottheim 
Chief Deputy Staff Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 29149 
 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P. O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
(573) 751-7489 (Telephone) 
(573) 751-9285 (Fax) 
steve.dottheim@psc.mo.gov  
 
 

 
CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 
I hereby certify that the foregoing Filing Of Staff Reconciliation And Staff Notice Of 

No Staff True-Up Issues With Ameren Missouri was served via e-mail on counsel for all 
parties of record on this 16th day of May, 2011. 
 

 

/s/ Steven Dottheim                           
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